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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 January 2015 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday February 10
th

, 2015 at 7 PM (doors open 

at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements 

TIME TO PAY YOUR ANNUAL DUES! Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. 

You can bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the February meeting or mail your 

check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is TBD. 

PROGRAM – The program will be “Error Coins” by Joe Coggon. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in February. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH –. Buffalo Nickel. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a collector, would like 

to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –  Tom Mulvaney, a longtime coin photographer, rare coin buyer, auctioneer and consultant, 

was sworn in as the newest member of the American Numismatic Association Board of Governors on Jan. 9, 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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2015, at the Florida United Numismatic Convention in Orlando, Florida. Mulvaney's appointment came after 

board member Mike Ellis tendered his resignation earlier in the day. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – No information on any upcoming programs. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday January 13
th

. We had 16 members in attendance along with a 

guest, Scott Twombly. 

 

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:04. 

We had a guest, Scott Twombly, who collects 20
th

 Century Type in PCGS Rattler holders. We also had a 

new member, Doug S. who likes to collect a variety of coins. 

Dave had various coin magazines, papers, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Dave reviewed a few interesting articles.  

-A metal detectorist in England found a hoard of 22,000 Roman coins. All of the coins were Bronze, mostly 

of Constantine I.  

-A man in California found a 70 oz. gold nugget while prospecting. It was handled by Kagins and sold in 

October for $400,000.  

-The terrorist group ISIL said it plans on issuing its’ own coins. 

-The Collectible Coin Protection Act was signed into law on Dec. 16, 2014. It now adds distributors to the 

list of entities that can be arrested for passing counterfeit coins. It also added trademark violations so that 

counterfeit slabs are now illegal. Dave wondered how this will be enforced. 

-A change in the Cuban policy may allow the trade of Cuban coins. 

-A time capsule buried by Sam Adams and Paul Revere was opened and contained 2 dozen coins including a 

1652 Pine Tree Shilling. 

Dave reported on upcoming Coin Shows. There were no past shows to review. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the January Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $2,960.60 in the 

club account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply 

requesting to view it at the meeting.) 

Dave F. talked about his attending the International Coin Show that is held in New York City, and features  

World and Ancient coins. 

 

A big thanks to Linda H. who brought homemade Snickerdoodle cookies. 

 

Old Business 

Elections - Voting for new board members and officers was done. This year we only had one nomination for 

each open position so we just had a Vote of Affirmation. Dave Wi. was re-elected as Vice-President and 

Dave We. was re-elected Treasurer. Kent J. and Linda H. were also re-elected as Directors. 

Dave reminded everyone that dues are now due. 

New Business 

The Treasurer indicated that the bank statements will now go to the club email address and all other mail 

will now go to the club PO Box. Also the club was in the “Black” for the entire year. 
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Dave purchased a new roll of tickets for the Raffle drawings. The old raffle ticket roll will now be used for 

Coin of the Month as that roll of tickets was used up. 

Dave wanted to try and have a Board meeting in February.  

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Dave Wi. – Had a neat Indian Head (Buffalo) Nickel with a chunk taken out of it. He also had a Pin and a 

Ring made from Mercury Dimes. 

Linda H. – Talked about the sale of a 1792 Birch cent at the FUN show that went for 2.58 million. 

Joann L. - Had some gold necklaces made with not gold coins that were gold plated. 

Dave F. – Had a Byzentine coin from around 541-542. 

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: Lincoln Cent, Memorial Reverse. The pot of 9 coins, was won by Dave Wi. 

Door Prizes: The door prizes, were two, 2014 National Park Quarter Unc. year sets, and were won by Dave 

Wi. and Joe G. 

Raffle Prize:  A 1943-D Mercury Dime graded MS-64 by PCGS and in an old rattler holder was won by 

Terry S. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

 

Program 

The program was “The Fabulous Kaufman Coin Collection” given by Bob Bair. Bob presented the history 

behind Louis Kaufman and his coin collection which had been created when he acquired the Nathan M. 

Kaufman collection from his brother upon his death in 1918 and combined it with his own and named it the 

Nathan M Kaufman collection. Much of Bob’s presentation focused on the man, Louis Kaufman and all that 

he accomplished in his life, in and around Marquette Michigan. He built an elaborate Bank in Marquette and 

had special safes and display cases built into it, to display the fabulous collection. The collection had many 

fine pieces including Colonial coins, private territorial gold coins, Civil War tokens, and currency, but 

unfortunately many of them had been improperly cleaned over the decades. 
 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                          Reverse of a Wartime Jefferson Nickel  

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

NOTE THAT I COULD NOT VERIFY IF THESE 

SHOWS WILL OCCUR. 

MARCH 6TH & 7TH   

CHEYENNE COIN EXPO 

NEW LARAMIE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

CHEYENNE, WY 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  9AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – BILL ARNOLD 307-630-2350  FOR MORE INFO 

 

MARCH 14TH & 15TH   

FRONT RANGE COIN CLUB COIN SHOW 

BOULDER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS (BARN A) 

9595 NELSON ROAD 

LONGMONT, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  10AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – KEN DAVIS 303-772-6706   FOR MORE INFO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2015  

PRESIDENT * 

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY * 

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2 *   

RON Z. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2015 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

No editorial this month. 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

